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I OPPOSE SB1577, this bill will allow non-Americans to fraudulently vote. As a 

Sovereign American, I take voting very seriously and expect more stringent electoral 

system than we currently have. We need to update and clean voter rolls every two 

years.This will help to ensure that those who have moved or passed away have been 

removed or adjusted. Being able to vote in America is a privilege; moreover, it is a 

duty and shouldn’t be taken lightly, as it affects every one of our fellow Americans. In 

light of the past few years, it is best to error on the side of righteousness. We all need 

to work together to create the safest, cheapest, and most secure voting system 

available. Our country is in turmoil with doubts and accusations. We are a UNITED 

nation and we need to get back to working together to protect our votes.  

  With that being said, we need to return to in-person and same day voting, and hand 

counting. This worked before and the in-person with ID in hand is more personal and 

gave a sense of security that we all crave for again. 


